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This Week We celebrated 

Shrove Tuesday, we had fun   

flipping pancake’s, tasting sweet 

and sour foods and we talked 

about which topping should be 

put on our pancakes. 

Literacy - To celebrate world 

book day we made up our own 

story and made our own story 

books. 

Mathematics - We looked at odd 

and even numbers, we also flipped 

numbered pancakes into the   

correct boxes.  

Communication - We used the 

nursery mobile and landline to 

make a call to our friends. 

KUW - We made and tasted 

orange, lemon and lime juice.  

Art - We made our own playdoh 

to use at nursery and we have 

started to make a volcano model 

to finish next week. 

Next Week  We will be 

talking all about pets we have at 

home and we will make a pet 

passport. For literacy we will be 

reading Zog. We will be finishing 

our volcano and making it    

explode!! We will also be making 

pizza’s. 

Extended Learning 

Encourage your child to develop 

their own stories to tell, using a 

picture,, prop or event to inspire. 

When reading stories ask your 

child to predict what happens 

next? 

Caterpillars Class. 
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Thank you to all the children and our     

Caterpillars team who dressed up for     

World Book Day, everyone looked fantastic in 

their costumes. 

This Week.  We celebrated 

Shrove Tuesday, we enjoyed  

cutting out and decorating pan-

cakes using different toppings, we 

also talked about flipping pancakes 

and our favourite toppings. 

We talked about feelings and 

different emotions, we also made 

faces of different emotions. 

We sang 5 crispy pancakes and 

counted out money. We had fun 

outside playing ‘What’s the time Mr 

Wolf?’  

We looked at the difference 

between cooked and uncooked 

vegetables while cutting them up. 

Ladybird’s Class. 

Next Week We will be  

talking about our pets. We will 

make our own pizzas. We will also 

be using the Bee Bot’s—giving 

them instructions to move in 

different directions. 

Extended Learning 

Counting out every day objects 

such as cutlery whilst laying the 

table,, how many shoes they have, 

or how many teddies etc. 

Talk about different feelings, for 

example “that makes me happy 

because. . .”, “I do this……. to 

show I am happy” etc. 

If you have an unusual pets at home and you would like to bring your pet into nursery to show the children for 1/2 hour or so this 

week please let a member of the team know, so we can arrange this.  Many Thanks Becky 

Caterpillars Class enjoying 

their Spanish lesson 

Caterpillars Class flipping 

the numbered pancakes 

Ladybirds Class measuring ingredients and 

cutting out shapes to make biscuits. 



Thursday 31st March 2022                                       

Nursery closes at 12.30pm for Easter Break 

Friday 1st April 2022                                   

INSET DAY 

Friday 1st April 2022  -  Monday 18th April 2022      

Easter Break 

Tuesday 19th April 2022                              

Back to Nursery 

Mon 30th – May – Fri 3rd June                      

Half Term – 

Friday 22nd July 2022                                                 

Nursery closes at 12.30pm for Summer Break 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

 1Pancake Day,     2 3 World Book Day             

Spanish Lesson            

Caterpillars Class 

4 

7 8Boogie Beats        

Ladybirds Class 

9 10Spanish Lesson    

Caterpillars Class 
11  

14 Boogie Beats   

Ladybirds Class 

15 16 17Spanish Lesson  

Caterpillars Class 
18 

21 22 23 24Spanish Lesson  

Caterpillars Class 
25 

28 Mothers Day Tea 29 30 31  
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